
 
 
 

PARKS COMMITTEE 

June 9, 2022  
 

 

Present:  G. Havranek, M. Bufano, T. Franklin, R. Bieder, D. Krynicki, P. Del-Debbio, T. Smith, S. McMillan  

Absent:  C. Isales  

Guests:  M. Anderson (DPR), M. Ortiz (DPR), J. DiBiasp, A. Brown, G. Tang, J. Gutierrez, M. Bush, N. Sharkma 

(EDC), F. Ortiz (EDC) 

 

The meeting commenced with the Pledge of Allegiance. The City New of York Economic Development Corporation and 

the Department of Parks and Recreation presented the renderings for the new Orchard Beach Pavilion. The presentation is in 

the Board Office and will be available upon request. Groundbreaking is set to begin October 2022. Construction completion 

is slated for January 2025. Concessions will remain open during the summer seasons while construction is taking place.  

P. Del-Debbio spoke of the upcoming projects at Bicentennial Veterans Memorial Park. The meeting closed at 7:50PM by a 

unanimous vote of adjournment.  

 


